WILLIAMSTON SUNRISE ROTARY
WILLIAMSTON, MICHIGAN

Congratulations!

You have been selected by a group of your peers to be recognized as a
Williamston Hometown Hero!

Such recognition comes as a result of your continued effort and
unselfish sacrifice in serving this community during the Covid-19 pandemic
the past 18 months.

The Williamston Sunrise Rotary salutes you and your colleagues during
this Williamston Hometown Heroes admiration time, you have been selected
as a member of your business who best represented your company’s services
during this difficult time. We intend to Salute you and your organization at
our July 8" concert in McCormick Park at 7:00P.M.

We look forward to meeting you!

Sincerely,

Kay Goluska
President

Williamston Sunrise Rotary



